Divergent Divergent Trilogy Book 1
If you ally dependence such a referred divergent divergent trilogy book 1 ebook
that will meet the expense of you worth, acquire the unconditionally best
seller from us currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to
entertaining books, lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections
are next launched, from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every books collections divergent divergent
trilogy book 1 that we will unconditionally offer. It is not more or less the
costs. Its very nearly what you compulsion currently. This divergent divergent
trilogy book 1, as one of the most in action sellers here will categorically be
among the best options to review.

Insurgent (Divergent Trilogy, Book 2) Veronica Roth 2013-11-07 The thrillingly
dark sequel to New York Times bestseller, DIVERGENT – a major motion picture
series.
Divergent Series Four-Book Paperback Box Set Veronica Roth 2016-01-19 The
definitive box set for Divergent fans! This four-book set includes paperbacks
of the three books in the #1 New York Times bestselling Divergent trilogy, plus
the companion volume told from the perspective of the immensely popular
character Tobias, all wrapped up in a dazzling keepsake box. This set is
perfect for established fans who want to own the full Divergent library,
readers new to the series, or fans of the blockbuster films starring Shailene
Woodley, Theo James, and Kate Winslet. Divergent: One choice can transform you.
Veronica Roth's debut is a gripping dystopian tale of electrifying choices,
powerful consequences, unexpected romance, and a deeply flawed "perfect
society." Includes bonus materials by Veronica Roth. Insurgent: One choice can
destroy you. The second bestseller continues the dystopian thrill ride. As war
surges in the factions all around her, Tris attempts to save those she
loves—and herself—while grappling with haunting questions of grief and
forgiveness, identity and loyalty, politics and love. Includes bonus materials
by Veronica Roth. Allegiant: One choice will define you. The explosive
conclusion to the #1 New York Times bestselling Divergent trilogy reveals the
secrets of the dystopian world that has captivated millions of readers.
Includes bonus materials by Veronica Roth. Four: A Divergent Collection: A
companion volume to the worldwide bestselling Divergent series, told from the
perspective of Tobias. The four pieces included—"The Transfer," "The Initiate,"
"The Son," and "The Traitor"—plus three additional scenes, give readers a
fascinating glimpse into the history and heart of Tobias, and set the stage for
the epic saga of the Divergent trilogy.
Divergent (3) - Allegiant Veronica Roth 2016-02-16 What if your whole world was
a lie? What if a single revelation - like a single choice - changed everything?
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What if love and loyalty made you do things you never expected?
Four: The Transfer Veronica Roth 2013-09-03 Complete your Divergent library
with the Four stories! Fans of the Divergent series by #1 New York Times
bestselling author Veronica Roth will be captivated by "Four: The Transfer,"
the first of four stories, each between fifty and seventy-five pages long, set
in the world of Divergent and told from Tobias's perspective. In "The
Transfer," readers witness Tobias's aptitude test, Choosing Day, and the moment
he is given the infamous nickname "Four." And don't miss The Fates Divide,
Veronica Roth's powerful sequel to the bestselling Carve the Mark!
Auggie & Me: Three Wonder Stories R. J. Palacio 2017-11-14 Over 13 million
people have read the #1 New York Times bestseller Wonder and have fallen in
love with Auggie Pullman, an ordinary boy with an extraordinary face. And don't
miss R.J. Palacio's highly anticipated new novel, Pony, available now! Auggie &
Me gives readers a special look at Auggie’s world through three new points of
view. These stories are an extra peek at Auggie before he started at Beecher
Prep and during his first year there. Readers get to see him through the eyes
of Julian, the bully; Christopher, Auggie’s oldest friend; and Charlotte,
Auggie’s new friend at school. Together, these three stories are a treasure for
readers who don’t want to leave Auggie behind when they finish Wonder.
Divergent Series Boxed Set (Books 1-4) Veronica Roth 2016-02 The No. 1 New York
Times bestselling Divergent series, now available as a four-book boxed set.
Four: The Initiate Veronica Roth 2014-07-08 Complete your Divergent library
with the Four stories! Fans of the Divergent series by #1 New York Times
bestselling author Veronica Roth will be delighted by "Four: The Initiate," the
second of four stories, each between fifty and seventy-five pages long, set in
the world of Divergent and told from Tobias's point of view. "The Initiate"
provides readers with a glimpse into Tobias's Dauntless initiation experience,
including an epic game of late-night Dare; his first tattoo; the beginning of
his passion for training new initiates; and his nascent understanding of the
danger of being Divergent. And don't miss The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's
powerful sequel to the bestselling Carve the Mark!
Divergent Series Complete Box Set Veronica Roth 2013-10-22 Veronica Roth's
entire Divergent trilogy is available together for the first time, with a bonus
booklet about the series. Perfect for gift givers, collectors, and fans new to
the series, the complete collection includes the full text of Divergent,
Insurgent, and Allegiant, plus "The World of Veronica Roth's Divergent Series,"
a forty-eight-page booklet including faction manifestos, a faction quiz and
results, a Q&A with Veronica Roth, playlists, discussion questions, series
inspirations, and much more! Divergent: One choice can transform you. Veronica
Roth's #1 New York Times bestselling debut is a gripping dystopian tale of
electrifying choices, powerful consequences, unexpected romance, and a deeply
flawed "perfect society." Insurgent: One choice can destroy you. Veronica
Roth's second #1 New York Times bestseller continues the dystopian thrill ride.
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As war surges in the factions all around her, Tris attempts to save those she
loves—and herself—while grappling with haunting questions of grief and
forgiveness, identity and loyalty, politics and love. Allegiant: The explosive
conclusion to Veronica Roth's #1 New York Times bestselling Divergent trilogy
reveals the secrets of the dystopian world that has captivated millions of
readers in Divergent and Insurgent.
Divergent Series Ultimate Four-Book Collection Veronica Roth 2014-07-08
Available together in one digital collection—all three books in the #1 New York
Times bestselling Divergent trilogy, plus the companion volume told from the
perspective of the immensely popular character Tobias. Perfect for established
fans who want to own the full Divergent library or readers new to the series,
this ebook bundle includes Divergent, Insurgent, Allegiant, and Four: A
Divergent Collection. Divergent: One choice can transform you. Veronica Roth's
#1 New York Times bestselling debut is a gripping dystopian tale of
electrifying choices, powerful consequences, unexpected romance, and a deeply
flawed "perfect society." Insurgent: One choice can destroy you. Veronica
Roth's second #1 New York Times bestseller continues the dystopian thrill ride.
As war surges in the factions all around her, Tris attempts to save those she
loves—and herself—while grappling with haunting questions of grief and
forgiveness, identity and loyalty, politics and love. Allegiant: The explosive
conclusion to Veronica Roth's #1 New York Times bestselling Divergent trilogy
reveals the secrets of the dystopian world that has captivated millions of
readers. Four: A Divergent Collection: A companion volume to the worldwide
bestselling Divergent series, told from the perspective of Tobias. The four
pieces included—"The Transfer," "The Initiate," "The Son," and "The
Traitor"—plus three additional exclusive scenes, give readers a fascinating
glimpse into the history and heart of Tobias, and set the stage for the epic
saga of the Divergent trilogy. And don't miss The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's
powerful sequel to the bestselling Carve the Mark!
Allegiant Veronica Roth 2013 What if your whole world was a lie? The
thrillingly dark conclusion to the No. 1 New York Times bestselling DIVERGENT
trilogy, now available in paperback. DIVERGENT - a major motion picture series,
INSURGENT movie release in 2015
Divergent Movie Tie-in Edition Veronica Roth 2014-02-11 This special edition of
the first book in Veronica Roth's #1 New York Times bestselling Divergent
trilogy features cover artwork from the major motion picture starring Shailene
Woodley, Theo James, and Kate Winslet. This dystopian series set in a
futuristic Chicago has captured the hearts of millions of teen and adult
readers. Perfect for fans of the Hunger Games and Maze Runner series, Divergent
and its sequels, Insurgent and Allegiant, are electrifying thrillers filled
with tough decisions, stunning consequences, and unexpected romance. Fans of
the Divergent movie will find the book packed with just as much emotional depth
and exhilarating action as the film, all told in beautiful, rich language. One
choice can transform you. Beatrice Prior's society is divided into five
factions—Candor (the honest), Abnegation (the selfless), Dauntless (the brave),
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Amity (the peaceful), and Erudite (the intelligent). Beatrice must choose
between staying with her Abnegation family and transferring factions. Her
choice will shock her community and herself. But the newly christened Tris also
has a secret, one she's determined to keep hidden, because in this world, what
makes you different makes you dangerous. Supports the Common Core State
Standards.
Divergent 10th Anniversary Edition Veronica Roth 2021-06 Celebrate the 10th
anniversary of Divergent with a special edition of the #1 New York Times
bestselling series that captured the hearts of millions of readers and inspired
a series of major motion pictures starring Shailene Woodley. This edition
features exclusive content from Veronica Roth and beautiful reimagined cover
art from award-winning illustrator Victo Ngai. Beatrice Prior's society is
divided into five factions--Candor (the honest), Abnegation (the selfless),
Dauntless (the brave), Amity (the peaceful), and Erudite (the intelligent).
Beatrice must choose between staying with her Abnegation family and
transferring factions. Her choice will shock her community and herself. But the
newly christened Tris also has a secret, one she's determined to keep hidden,
because in this world, what makes you different makes you dangerous. "A
memorable, unpredictable journey from which it is nearly impossible to turn
away." --Publishers Weekly (starred review) "With brisk pacing and lavish
flights of imagination, Divergent clearly has thrills, but it also movingly
explores a more common anxiety--the painful realization that coming into one's
own sometimes means leaving family behind." --New York Times Book Review
EXCLUSIVE EXTRAS The Histories of the Factions: Dauntless, Amity, Abnegation,
Candor, and Erudite; What's in a Name? Essay
We Can Be Mended Veronica Roth 2018-01-09 Globally bestselling author Veronica
Roth returns to the world of Divergent in this revealing short-story epilogue
that takes place five years after the stunning events of Allegiant. As Tobias
struggles to understand and move past his fears, the world he once knew has
changed beyond recognition. Fringe-dwellers, ex-faction members, Bureau
dropouts, and migrants now coexist in the rebuilt streets of Chicago. It’s a
new, better world—one where he isn't sure how to belong. As everyone else seems
to move forward, Tobias is still haunted by those who couldn’t. But new
connections from old friends help him begin to heal—and mend. And don't miss
The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's powerful sequel to the bestselling Carve the
Mark!
Divergent Trilogy (books 1-3) Veronica Roth 2013-12-05 No. 1 New York Times
bestsellers DIVERGENT, INSURGENT and ALLEGIANT in collector’s trilogy set.
DIVERGENT, INSURGENT and ALLEGIANT were major blockbuster movies in 2014, 2015
and 2016.
Insurgent Veronica Roth 2012-05-01 One choice can destroy you. Veronica Roth's
second #1 New York Times bestseller continues the dystopian thrill ride that
began in Divergent. A hit with both teen and adult readers, Insurgent is the
action-packed, emotional adventure that inspired the major motion picture
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starring Shailene Woodley, Theo James, Ansel Elgort, and Octavia Spencer. As
war surges in the factions of dystopian Chicago all around her, Tris attempts
to save those she loves—and herself—while grappling with haunting questions of
grief and forgiveness, identity and loyalty, politics and love. And don't miss
The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's powerful sequel to the bestselling Carve the
Mark!
Insurgent Collector's Edition (Enhanced Edition) Veronica Roth 2012-10-30 #1
New York Times bestselling author Veronica Roth's second book in the dystopian
Divergent series is another intoxicating thrill ride of a story, rich with
hallmark twists, heartbreaks, romance, and powerful insights about human
nature. As war and unrest surge in the factions all around her, Tris Prior must
continue trying to save those she loves—and herself—while grappling with
haunting questions of grief and forgiveness, identity and loyalty, politics and
love. This enhanced deluxe collector's edition of the #1 New York Times
bestselling dystopian sensation is perfect for new fans and collectors alike.
It includes: An exclusive, never-before-seen video interview with Veronica Roth
The official Insurgent book trailer "Free Four": This pivotal thirteen-page
scene from Divergent, retold from Tobias's point of view, reveals unknown facts
and fascinating details about Four's character, his past, his own initiation,
and his thoughts about new Dauntless initiate Tris Prior. A gallery of favorite
quotations from Insurgent An interactive "Choose Your Faction" quiz Faction
manifestos A Dark Days of Summer book tour video interview with Veronica Roth
More than fifty additional pages of bonus content, including an extensive Q&A
with Veronica Roth, author playlists for the series, discussion questions,
faction party tips and recipes, and much more!
The Hunger Games Suzanne Collins 2012 First in the ground-breaking HUNGER GAMES
trilogy, this new foiled edition of THE HUNGER GAMES is available for a limited
period of time. Set in a dark vision of the near future, a terrifying reality
TV show is taking place. Twelve boys and twelve girls are forced to appear in a
live event called The Hunger Games. There is only one rule: kill or be killed.
When sixteen-year-old Katniss Everdeen steps forward to take her younger
sister's place in the games, she sees it as a death sentence. But Katniss has
been close to death before. For her, survival is second nature.
The Traitor: A Divergent Story Veronica Roth 2014-07-08 More Four! Fans of the
Divergent series by No. 1 New York Times bestselling author Veronica Roth will
be thrilled by ‘The Traitor’, the fourth of four new short stories told from
Four’s perspective. DIVERGENT – a major motion picture series.
Four: The Traitor Veronica Roth 2014-07-08 Complete your Divergent library with
the Four stories! Fans of the Divergent series by #1 New York Times bestselling
author Veronica Roth will be excited by "Four: The Traitor," the fourth of four
stories, each between fifty and seventy-five pages long, set in the world of
Divergent and told from Tobias's point of view. "The Traitor" takes place two
years after "The Son" and runs parallel with the early events in Divergent. In
this robust story, readers follow Tobias as he uncovers the details of an
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Erudite plan that could threaten the faction system, and makes plans of his own
to keep Abnegation safe. At the same time, Tobias is getting to know a new
transfer initiate: Tris Prior. And don't miss The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's
powerful sequel to the bestselling Carve the Mark!
Four: A Divergent Collection Veronica Roth 2014-07-08 Complete your Divergent
library with Four! Fans of the Divergent trilogy by #1 New York Times
bestselling author Veronica Roth will be thrilled by Four: A Divergent
Collection, a companion volume that includes four pre-Divergent stories plus
three additional scenes from Divergent, all told from Tobias's point of view.
This collection also makes a great pick for fans of the blockbuster movies who
want to delve deeper into the character played by Theo James. Readers first
encountered Tobias as "Four" in Divergent. His voice is an integral part of
Allegiant. Readers will find more of this charismatic character's backstory
told from his own perspective in Four: A Divergent Collection. When read
together, these long narrative pieces illuminate the defining moments in
Tobias's life. The first three pieces in this volume—"The Transfer," "The
Initiate," and "The Son"—follow Tobias's transfer from Abnegation to Dauntless,
his Dauntless initiation, and the first clues that a foul plan is brewing in
the leadership of two factions. The fourth story, "The Traitor," runs parallel
with the events of Divergent, giving readers a glimpse into the decisions of
loyalty—and love—that Tobias makes in the weeks after he meets Tris Prior. Also
includes three additional scenes from Divergent, told from Tobias's point of
view!
Divergent Trilogy Boxed Set Veronica Roth 2014-06-05 In the world of Divergent,
society is divided into five factions and all are forced to choose where they
belong. The choice Beatrice Prior makes shocks everyone, including herself.
Once decisions are made faction members are forced to undergo extreme
initiation tests with devastating consequences. Tris must determine who her
friends are - and whether the man who both threatens and protects her is really
on her side. Because Tris has a deadly secret. As growing conflict threatens to
unravel their seemingly perfect society, this secret might save those Tris
loves - or it might destroy her.
Carve the Mark Veronica Roth 2017-01-17 Globally bestselling Divergent author
Veronica Roth delivers a breathtaking fantasy featuring an unusual friendship,
an epic love story, and a galaxy-sweeping adventure. #1 New York Times
bestseller * Wall Street Journal bestseller * USA Today bestseller * #1
IndieBound bestseller Praise for Carve the Mark: “Roth skillfully weaves the
careful world-building and intricate web of characters that distinguished
Divergent.” —VOYA (starred review) “Roth offers a richly imagined, often brutal
world of political intrigue and adventure, with a slow-burning romance at its
core.” —ALA Booklist Cyra Noavek and Akos Kereseth have grown up in enemy
countries locked in a long-standing fight for dominance over their shared
planet. When Akos and his brother are kidnapped by the ruling Noavek family,
Akos is forced to serve Cyra, the sister of a dictator who governs with
violence and fear. Cyra is known for her deadly power of transferring
divergent-divergent-trilogy-book-1

6/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 29, 2022 by guest

extraordinary pain unto others with simple touch, and her tyrant brother uses
her as a weapon against those who challenge him. But as Akos fights for his own
survival, he recognizes that Cyra is also fighting for hers, and that her true
gift—resilience—might be what saves them both. When Akos and Cyra are caught in
the middle of a raging rebellion, everything they’ve been led to believe about
their world and themselves must be called into question. But fighting for
what’s right might mean betraying their countries, their families, and each
other. When the time comes, will they choose loyalty or love? And don't miss
The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's powerful follow-up novel!
The Fates Divide Veronica Roth 2018-04-10 #1 New York Times Bestseller! In the
second book of the Carve the Mark duology, globally bestselling Divergent
author Veronica Roth reveals how Cyra and Akos fulfill their fates. The Fates
Divide is a richly imagined tale of hope and resilience told in four stunning
perspectives. The lives of Cyra Noavek and Akos Kereseth are ruled by their
fates, spoken by the oracles at their births. The fates, once determined, are
inescapable. Akos is in love with Cyra, in spite of his fate: He will die in
service to Cyra’s family. And when Cyra’s father, Lazmet Noavek—a soulless
tyrant, thought to be dead—reclaims the Shotet throne, Akos believes his end is
closer than ever. As Lazmet ignites a barbaric war, Cyra and Akos are desperate
to stop him at any cost. For Cyra, that could mean taking the life of the man
who may—or may not—be her father. For Akos, it could mean giving his own. In a
stunning twist, the two will discover how fate defines their lives in ways most
unexpected. Praise for Carve the Mark: #1 New York Times bestseller * Wall
Street Journal bestseller * USA Today bestseller * #1 IndieBound bestseller
“Roth skillfully weaves the careful world-building and intricate web of
characters that distinguished Divergent.” —VOYA (starred review) “Roth offers a
richly imagined, often brutal world of political intrigue and adventure, with a
slow-burning romance at its core.” —ALA Booklist
Divergent (Divergent Trilogy, Book 1) Veronica Roth 2013-11-07 The explosive
debut by No. 1 New York Times bestselling author Veronica Roth. DIVERGENT – a
major motion picture series.
The Divergent Series 2-Book Collection Veronica Roth 2012-08-07 Contains the
complete text of Veronica Roth's #1 New York Times bestsellers, Divergent and
Insurgent, as well as fifty pages of bonus content including author interviews
and Q&A, discussion questions, a faction quiz, faction manifestos, a playlist,
and more.
Allegiant Veronica Roth 2016-01-19 The explosive conclusion to Veronica Roth's
#1 New York Times bestselling Divergent trilogy reveals the secrets of the
dystopian world that captivated millions of readers and film fans in Divergent
and Insurgent. This paperback edition includes bonus content by Veronica Roth!
One choice will define you. What if your whole world was a lie? What if a
single revelation—like a single choice—changed everything? What if love and
loyalty made you do things you never expected? Told from a riveting dual
perspective, this third installment in the series follows Tris and Tobias as
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they battle to comprehend the complexities of human nature—and their
selves—while facing impossible choices of courage, allegiance, sacrifice, and
love.
Allegiant Sara Mack 2013-10-04 ** Allegiant by Sara Mack is the second novel in
The Guardian Trilogy. It is not affiliated with the Divergent series by
Veronica Roth. **Last summer, Emma discovered that true love never dies.It can
return.It can give you hope.It can pull you from darkness.Until it's ripped
from you.Again.As her 22nd birthday approaches, Emma Donohue finds herself back
at school and utterly alone. Hours away from family and friends, her solitary
days are spent contemplating what never should have been. James should never
have died, but he did. He should never have been assigned as her Guardian, but
he was. And she should never have allowed Dane to get too close to her
heart.But she failed.Desperate to fill her time, Emma is intrigued by her
mysterious new neighbor, Garrett. She's never met anyone quite like him before,
and, curious, she attempts to discover his past. Little does she know his
presence will pull her into a world she could never imagine. A world that
follows an ancient doctrine. A world built on loyalty, yet plagued by secrets
and lies.A world that will threaten everything - and everyone - she
loves.Allegiant is a new adult/college paranormal romance containing moderate
language/mild innuendo.Allegiant is the second story in The Guardian Trilogy.
The third novel, Reborn, is complete and due to be published in February 2014.
The Divergent Series Complete Collection Veronica Roth 2013-10-22 All three
books in the #1 New York Times bestselling Divergent series of books are
available together in this digital collection! Perfect for gift givers,
collectors, and fans new to the series, the collection includes Divergent,
Insurgent, and Allegiant, as well as bonus content: a 48-page guide to the
series, including Faction Manifestos, a Faction Quiz and Results, a Q&A with
Veronica Roth, playlists, discussion questions, series inspirations, and much
more! Divergent: One choice can transform you. Veronica Roth's #1 New York
Times bestselling debut is a gripping dystopian tale of electrifying choices,
powerful consequences, unexpected romance, and a deeply flawed "perfect
society." Insurgent: One choice can destroy you. Veronica Roth's second #1 New
York Times bestseller continues the dystopian thrill ride. As war surges in the
factions all around her, Tris attempts to save those she loves—and
herself—while grappling with haunting questions of grief and forgiveness,
identity and loyalty, politics and love. Allegiant: The explosive conclusion to
Veronica Roth's #1 New York Times bestselling Divergent trilogy reveals the
secrets of the dystopian world that has captivated millions of readers. And
don't miss The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's powerful sequel to the bestselling
Carve the Mark!
The Long Weekend Fiona Palmer 2021-12-01 Four perfect strangers. Three days.
Can one weekend away change your life? The unputdownable new drama by one of
Australia's most beloved storytellers Coming together for a writing workshop
with bestselling author Jan Goldstein, four strangers converge upon a luxury
forest retreat. But along with their notepads and laptops, each of the
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participants has brought some emotional baggage. Beth is a solo parent and busy
career woman haunted by a tragic car accident. Simone, the youngest at 26, is a
successful Instagram star but she's hiding behind a facade. Jamie is the only
man. He's a handsome personal trainer - but he looks out of place with a pen in
his hand. Finally, Alice is a wife and mum recovering from post-natal
depression. She and Jamie soon realise they are not such perfect strangers
after all. Only one thing is for sure: on this creative getaway, nothing will
go according to script. Praise for Fiona Palmer: 'There's an honesty to
Palmer's characters that transports you into the heart of their worlds'
Australian Women's Weekly 'It's a story about family, female empowerment and
matters of the heart' Woman's Day 'Her books are tear-jerkers and page-turners'
Sydney Morning Herald 'Fiona Palmer just keeps getting better' RACHAEL JOHNS
'Heartbreak, love and sibling relationships'New Idea
Allegiant Veronica Roth 2021-06 The thrilling third book in the internationally
bestselling Divergent series that inspired a series of major motion pictures
starring Shailene Woodley. This special 10th anniversary edition features
exclusive content from Veronica Roth and a beautiful reimagined cover art from
award-winning illustrator Victo Ngai.
Imaginary Girls Nova Ren Suma 2011-06-14 Chloe's older sister, Ruby, is the
girl everyone looks to and longs for, who can't be captured or caged. When a
night with Ruby's friends goes horribly wrong and Chloe discovers the dead body
of her classmate London Hayes left floating in the reservoir, Chloe is sent
away from town and away from Ruby. But Ruby will do anything to get her sister
back, and when Chloe returns to town two years later, deadly surprises await.
As Chloe flirts with the truth that Ruby has hidden deeply away, the fragile
line between life and death is redrawn by the complex bonds of sisterhood. With
palpable drama and delicious craft, Nova Ren Suma bursts onto the YA scene with
the story that everyone will be talking about.
The World of Divergent: The Path to Allegiant Veronica Roth 2013-09-24 Don't
miss Divergent, soon to be a major motion picture in theaters March 2014!
Fascinated by the world of the Divergent series? This fifty-page bonus,
previously only available in the Divergent Series Box Set, includes faction
manifestos, a faction quiz, Q&A with #1 New York Times bestselling author
Veronica Roth, book playlists, discussion questions, series inspirations, and
much more! It also contains ten enticing teasers from Allegiant, the final book
in the Divergent series.
Divergent Series Ultimate Four-Book Box Set Veronica Roth 2014-07-08 Available
together for the first time—all three books in the #1 New York Times
bestselling Divergent trilogy, plus the companion volume told from the
perspective of the immensely popular character Tobias. Perfect for established
fans who want to own the full Divergent library or readers new to the series,
this box set includes Divergent, Insurgent, Allegiant, and Four: A Divergent
Collection as well as an exclusive Divergent series poster! Divergent: One
choice can transform you. Veronica Roth's #1 New York Times bestselling debut
divergent-divergent-trilogy-book-1
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is a gripping dystopian tale of electrifying choices, powerful consequences,
unexpected romance, and a deeply flawed "perfect society." Insurgent: One
choice can destroy you. Veronica Roth's second #1 New York Times bestseller
continues the dystopian thrill ride. As war surges in the factions all around
her, Tris attempts to save those she loves—and herself—while grappling with
haunting questions of grief and forgiveness, identity and loyalty, politics and
love. Allegiant: The explosive conclusion to Veronica Roth's #1 New York Times
bestselling Divergent trilogy reveals the secrets of the dystopian world that
has captivated millions of readers. Four: A Divergent Collection: A companion
volume to the worldwide bestselling Divergent series, told from the perspective
of Tobias. The four pieces included—"The Transfer," "The Initiate," "The Son,"
and "The Traitor"—plus three additional exclusive scenes, give readers a
fascinating glimpse into the history and heart of Tobias, and set the stage for
the epic saga of the Divergent trilogy.
Divergent Veronica Roth 2012-02-28 Paperback features over fifty pages of bonus
materials, including a sneak peek of Insurgent, an author Q&A, a discussion
guide, a Divergent playlist, faction manifestos, and more! In Beatrice Prior's
dystopian Chicago world, society is divided into five factions, each dedicated
to the cultivation of a particular virtue—Candor (the honest), Abnegation (the
selfless), Dauntless (the brave), Amity (the peaceful), and Erudite (the
intelligent). On an appointed day of every year, all sixteen-year-olds must
select the faction to which they will devote the rest of their lives. For
Beatrice, the decision is between staying with her family and being who she
really is—she can't have both. So she makes a choice that surprises everyone,
including herself. During the highly competitive initiation that follows,
Beatrice renames herself Tris and struggles alongside her fellow initiates to
live out the choice they have made. Together they must undergo extreme physical
tests of endurance and intense psychological simulations, some with devastating
consequences. As initiation transforms them all, Tris must determine who her
friends really are—and where, exactly, a romance with a sometimes fascinating,
sometimes exasperating boy fits into the life she's chosen. But Tris also has a
secret, one she's kept hidden from everyone because she's been warned it can
mean death. And as she discovers unrest and growing conflict that threaten to
unravel her seemingly perfect society, she also learns that her secret might
help her save those she loves . . . or it might destroy her. Veronica Roth is
the New York Times bestselling author of Divergent, the first in a trilogy of
dystopian thrillers filled with electrifying decisions, heartbreaking
betrayals, stunning consequences, and unexpected romance.
Allegiant Collector's Edition Veronica Roth 2015-10-06 The stunning conclusion
to the #1 New York Times bestselling Divergent series of books is now available
in a collector's edition featuring 48 pages of bonus content, including:
Excerpts from Natalie Prior's journal Two deleted scenes with commentary from
Veronica Roth Favorite quotes from Allegiant, illustrated by fellow Initiates
Allegiant discussion questions The Allegiant Collector's Edition is perfect for
established fans who want to expand their Divergent library as well as fans of
the feature films starring Shailene Woodley, Theo James, and Kate Winslet. The
divergent-divergent-trilogy-book-1
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third book in Veronica Roth's worldwide bestselling Divergent trilogy,
Allegiant reveals the secrets of the dystopian world that captivated millions
of readers in Divergent and Insurgent. And don't miss The Fates Divide,
Veronica Roth's powerful sequel to the bestselling Carve the Mark!
Four: A Divergent Collection Veronica Roth 2014-07-08 Fans of the Divergent
trilogy by #1 New York Times bestselling author Veronica Roth will be thrilled
by Four: A Divergent Collection, a companion volume that includes four preDivergent stories plus three additional scenes from Divergent, all told from
Tobias's point of view. This collection also makes a great pick for fans of the
blockbuster movies who want to delve deeper into the character played by Theo
James. Readers first encountered Tobias as "Four" in Divergent. His voice is an
integral part of Allegiant. Readers will find more of this charismatic
character's backstory told from his own perspective in Four: A Divergent
Collection. When read together, these long narrative pieces illuminate the
defining moments in Tobias's life. The first three pieces in this volume—"The
Transfer," "The Initiate," and "The Son"—follow Tobias's transfer from
Abnegation to Dauntless, his Dauntless initiation, and the first clues that a
foul plan is brewing in the leadership of two factions. The fourth story, "The
Traitor," runs parallel with the events of Divergent, giving readers a glimpse
into the decisions of loyalty—and love—that Tobias makes in the weeks after he
meets Tris Prior. Also includes three additional scenes from Divergent, told
from Tobias's point of view! And don't miss The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's
powerful sequel to the bestselling Carve the Mark!
Free Four Veronica Roth 2012-08-07 #1 New York Times bestselling author
Veronica Roth retells a pivotal Divergent scene (chapter 13) from Tobias's
point of view. This thirteen-page scene reveals unknown facts and fascinating
details about Four's character, his past, his own initiation, and his thoughts
about new Dauntless initiate Tris Prior. And don't miss The Fates Divide,
Veronica Roth's powerful sequel to the bestselling Carve the Mark!
Divergent Collector's Edition Veronica Roth 2014-10-21 The #1 New York Times
bestseller that started a worldwide phenomenon and inspired a major motion
picture is now available in a beautifully designed Collector's Edition. This
deluxe package features 72 pages of bonus content, including: Two essays by
Veronica Roth, including excerpts from early drafts of Divergent An essay about
the psychology behind fear and the "exposure therapy" of Dauntless initiation
Artistic renderings of the Choosing Ceremony Bowls An excerpt from the movie
script Favorite quotes from Divergent, illustrated by fellow Initiates A map of
the Dauntless compound Divergent discussion questions This edition makes a
great gift for established fans who want to expand their Divergent library or
who already own the Insurgent Collector's Edition; readers new to the series
who want a fuller reading experience; and fans of the feature film. Taking
place in a futuristic Chicago in which society is divided into five factions,
Divergent is the gripping story of a dystopian world transformed by courage,
self-sacrifice, and love. And don't miss The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's
powerful sequel to the bestselling Carve the Mark!
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Chosen Ones Veronica Roth 2020 "Five twenty-something heroes famous for saving
the world when they were teenagers must face even greater demons--and
reconsider what it means to be a hero ... by destiny or by choice"-Divergent Series Boxed Set Veronica Roth 2014-02-27 This box set contains three
novels by Veronica Roth - 'Divergent', 'Insurgent', and 'Allegiant'.
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